
QUESTIONNAIRE 
 US 25 Improvement Project April 18, 2013 

Laurel County 
Item Numbers: 11-147.00 

(Please Print) 

Name:   Phone:   

Address       

City, State, Zip       

E-mail       

How did you hear about this meeting?  
 
My property or interest in the project is primarily: (Check all that apply)  

 Residential 
 Commercial 
 Farm 

 Parent of a student 
 Commuter 
 Other 

 
I travel US 25 between Levi Jackson Mill Road and KY 192: 

 Multiple times daily 
 Once a day 

 Once a week 
 Other  

 
What are your expectations for improving US 25? 

 Improve safety 
 Increase capacity 
 Relieve Congestion 
 Add options for pedestrians and bicycles 

 Economic development 
 Access (entrance) management 
 Other  
 Other  

 
Which Alternative Alignment do you prefer along Relocated US 25? 

 Alternative 1 
 Alternative 2 

 Alternative 3 
 Alternative 3A 

      
What are your thoughts regarding the proposed access management plan?   

  

  

  

The project design as presented includes a shared use path (pedestrians and bicycles) for a portion 
of the project.   
     1.  How do you think the multi-use path will be used?  (Check all that apply) 

 Recreation 
 Exercise 

 Commuting 
 Other  

      
     2.  Where do you think a multi-use path should be constructed?   

  

 (Continue on back) 
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With your review of the materials provided, do you have specific locations or areas of concern for 

which you would like to comment?  Please use the space below for additional comments.    

  

  

  

 

  

  

  

 

  

  

  

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Your answers will be given to the Focus Group and Project Team for their use in the continued 
development of this project for improving US 25.  Please turn them in tonight at the registration desk 
or mail them by May 1, 2013 to: 

Joseph Mosley, P. E. 
Kentucky Transportation Cabinet – District 11 

600 Railroad Avenue 
Manchester, KY 40962 


